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元朗東莞同鄉會王少強夫人幼稚園 
 

敬啟者： 

鑑於近日是暮春季節、天氣乍暖還寒、變化不定。因此

本園同學所穿之校服(包括交通安全隊、升旗隊和小蜜蜂制

服)亦宜隨之而更換，茲定於四月二十五日至三十日，男女

同學可改穿夏季或冬季校服(惟必須全套夏季或全套冬季)。 

由五月三日(星期二)起，全校學生一律改穿夏季校服，

必須為白短襪、白皮鞋及白色冷外套，若有需要購買校服

者，可到校務處購買。 

此致 

貴家長 

 校長 鄭家鳳 啟 

二零二二年三月七日 
 

 

 

 

 

 

YUEN LONG TUNG KOON DISTRICT ASSOCIATION  

MRS.WONG SIU KEUNG KINDERGARTEN 
NO:220303 

7th March, 2022 
Dear Parents, 

Seasonal Change of Summer Uniform 
 

In view of Spring coming, the weather turns warm, but may become cool suddenly.  
Starting from 25th April to 30th April, 2022, our school allows students to wear summer uniforms 
(including uniform of Road Safety Petrol, Hong Kong Flag Guard and Happy Bee, if necessary) 
according to their needs.  During the transition period, students must wear either full set of 
summer or winter uniform.   
 

Starting from 3rd May, 2022 (Tuesday), all students must wear summer uniforms which 
include white leather shoes, white socks & white cardigan.  If parents need to buy summer 
uniforms, please come to school office to purchase.    
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Cheng Ka Fung 
 

Principal   
 

 


